Dear Family Members,

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to remind you about the importance of
regular cancer screening tests and encourage each one of you to participate.

Cancer screening can detect potential health issues early, which can significantly improve
treatment outcomes. We urge you to schedule your screening appointments if you haven't
already done so.

Remember, your health is a priority. Let's support each other in this vital task. If you have any
questions regarding the tests available or how to schedule them, please feel free to reach out.

Take care and stay healthy!

Sincerely,
Your Family



